
 

 

 

 

 

Suspension Of Navigation  
 

 

NOTICE is hereby given under Section 42 of the River Cam Navigation Act 1851 

that navigation on the middle river (Bishop’s and Newnham Mills to Jesus Lock) will 

be suspended from 5pm on Sunday 8
th

 January 2012 until 10pm on Monday 9
th

 

January 2012.   

 

The middle river is being lowered to allow inspections of structures and identification 

of underwater hazards.  

 

River users are requested to remove their boats wherever practicable from the middle 

river during this period of lowered water levels. 

 

The Conservators of the River Cam apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For further information contact: 

 

The River Manager 

Conservators of the River Cam 

Baits Bite Lock 

Fen Road 

Milton 

Cambridge 

CB4 6AF 

 

Telephone/Facsimile: 01223 863785 

E-mail: river.manager@camconservators.org.uk 

Website: www.camconservators.co.uk 

 

 


